
 

 

 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

Good morning.  The winter break is upon us and we wanted to reach out about a few 
important items: 

1. School Safety - Please know that we work collaboratively with our local police 
departments regarding all safety procedures and protocols in our 
schools.  They are an important arm of our decision-making process and we 
appreciate this partnership greatly.  We discuss all potential threats and issues 
(including those on social media), assess the credibility and impact of those 
issues, and focus resources and attention accordingly.  Both departments have 
designated additional resources at our school buildings today out of an 
abundance of caution.  If you see one of our brave law enforcement members, 
please thank them for their support of our school District, and trust that we will 
always work together to ensure that all students and staff are safe and secure. 

2. Sporting Event Protocols - As you know, we are happy to be able to open up 
our winter events to additional spectators.  So far, everyone has been extremely 
cooperative and have done their part to keep our spaces safe and follow the 
indoor mask protocols.  THANK YOU!  If you plan to attend and are experiencing 
ANY symptoms whatsoever, please stay home.  In addition, please do your best 
to spread out from other families and spectators to the greatest extent 
possible.  If we continue to stay safe and follow safety protocols, we can continue 
to enjoy watching the wonderful performances of our Riverview students. 

3. Winter Break - Remember, that students have three more days of school from 
Monday to Wednesday of next week.  Winter break starts on Thursday, 
December 23rd and runs through January 2nd.  School resumes again in the 
New Year on January 3rd, 2022.  

Please enjoy a very happy, safe, and peaceful winter season and may great fortune 
come to you in 2022!  Enjoy family and friends, have some fun, and remain safe!  

We appreciate your continued support of the Riverview School District.  It's an honor to 
serve you and the communities of Verona and Oakmont.  



Go Raiders and Happy New Year! 

Sincerely, 

  

The Riverview Administration 

 


